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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 
 
 
 

NOTE TO PARENTS - We 
are hoping that sunnier days are coming, 
could you please provide a named sunhat in 
your child’s bag. We also ask that a long 
lasting suncream is applied before your child 
comes into nursery- we will reapply later in 
the day if needed. 
Wishing you all a wonderful  
bank holiday weekend, 
Miss Emma 

 

We have been learning a 
special song in music fit 

for a king. 
 

 

August gently plants a young radish plug 
into our vegetable garden. We hope Peter 
rabbit doesn’t nibble them.

 

  
 

 
 

Tobie carefully dots bluebell 
flowers onto the stem which 
he has painted for our group 
picture. He then adds tissue 
paper leaves. The 
Hedgehogs each had a 
bluebell to look at closely, to 
feel and to smell, before 
recording their observations 
for our display. 
 
 

Dormice have been busy 
sticking jewels on their 
crowns ready for the 

coronation. 

 

       
 
We have been using our number skills to decorate a crown for 

the King this week. 
We followed the ‘jewels rules’ to find out how many coloured 
diamonds we could add to our crowns. I am sure that King 

Charles would love our designs! 
 
 


